
Join the Friends of Carnegie Library 
 

We are determined to have our professionally 
run library fully reinstated. If you share this aim 
please join us today. The more members we 
have, the stronger we are.  
 
The Friends were formed in 1999 and have 
worked tirelessly since then to revitalise the 

library, which was thriving before Lambeth 
Council closed it on 31st March, 2016.   
 
By joining the Friends you will have: 

 Regular updates on the campaign 
 Latest information about events 

 Involvement in your local community 

 A voice at our AGM and other members’ 
meetings 

 
We work closely with supporters of the other 

Lambeth libraries, with the objective of ensuring 
a professionally run library service in all 10 libraries.  

 

Membership Form for the period to the AGM in March 2019 (please cut 
here and return) 

 
Individual   £3.00 £……….. 

Family   £5.00 £……….. 

Unwaged/student/60+ £1.00 £……….. 

I enclose a donation of:  £………..  

Total     £……….. 

Please make cheques payable to Friends of 
Carnegie Library 
Please return your form and fee to: 
  Friends of Carnegie Library 
  56 Frankfurt Road, Herne Hill 
  London SE24 9NY 

Name: 

Address:          

Postcode: 

Email:(Please write clearly) 

Phone:  

Can you help? 
Please tick below if you can offer to help 
in any of the following ways: 
□ Joining the Committee (monthly 
meetings) 
□ Delivering leaflets     
□ Assisting at events   
   
Are there any skills you can offer or 
activities you would like to suggest? 

www.friendsofcarnegielibrary.org.uk 

http://defendthe10-lambeth.org.uk/  

@FrndsofCarnegie 

@defendtheten 

 
 
 

http://www.friendsofcarnegielibrary.org.uk/
http://defendthe10-lambeth.org.uk/

